



Welcome Lore Families!

This may be your first year with us, maybe even your last year...or perhaps you're in the middle. The LPA would like to welcome you to Lore Elementary School for an amazing, fun, and most important, a memorable new year!

As we all know, times have certainly changed, and the world we live in is not the same as it used to be. Throughout this year, the LPA promises to try to make this year a memory that you and your child will always remember.

With the help and support of Lore families, the LPA is beyond amazing! We have such a supportive community and strong bond, within and beyond the school building. The Lore School LPA knows what "family" means, and that's just what being involved with the LPA is all about. Once again, we need everyone's help and support to continue to make the LPA successful, enjoyable, and memorable. Any help you can offer is greatly appreciated.

We invite everyone to join us at our first meeting, on September 28th, 2022, at 7:00pm, in the Lore School Library. We will be discussing upcoming events and making plans for the year.

If you ever have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact us at lorelpaevents@gmail.com.

We look forward to meeting all of you!

Sincerely,

The Lore Parents' Association (LPA)





STAY CONNECTED WITH THE LPA!

We have 3 ways to communicate and get information out to our Lore Families!

Please make sure you visit and sign up for them all so you can be informed about any information, events, or fundraisers we may have throughout the year or to contact the LPA with any questions or concerns you may have.



LPA Facebook.....Loreparentslpa



LPA Email......lorelpaevents@gmail.com



Remind App.....Lorepar

If there is ever a question, concern, or suggestion you can always reach out to the LPA President Jaime directly at 609-947-1014.

All fundraiser payments will be accepted in the forms of Paypal, Cash and Check.





LPA Membership Form Info

We are collecting our annual LPA membership forms and dues. The cost of the membership is an **annual amount of \$2.00 per family.**

Being a LPA member is a great way to be involved in your child's school and have a chance to have your voice, opinions, suggestions, and your ideas heard.

Your LPA membership includes:

Access to attend meetings
Volunteering
Chance to join or lead a committee
Voting rights
Knowledge on LPA funds
Help plan for events
Personal email notifications on all LPA news
Learn and be involved in discussions on events/fundraising
Offer new ideas or suggestions
Chance to meet and make friendships with other Lore Families

To join the LPA, please fill out the membership form along with the annual \$2.00 membership dues and send into the school attn:LPA Memberships



L. Lore P. Parents' A. Association

Lore LPA Membership Form 2022-2023

Open to Lore School Families Only

Parent/Parents' Name(s)	
	2, 1, 1, 1, 3
Child/Children's Name(s)	
Email	
Secondary Email	produce the result is
Phone Number	
3	and the second
Secondary Phone Number	
I understand I will pay the \$2.00 annual dues	
YES	
Payment	
□ PAYPAL (paypal.me/lorelpa.)□ Cash	
☐ Check	